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14th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Thank you to all of those parents who took the time to complete the Wrap 
Around Care Survey that the Friends kindly put together.  We have compiled 
the data and based on the needs highlighted we are very pleased to announce 
that we will be working very closely with Fountains Pre-School to run an after 
school club on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday evening until 5pm.  The 
cost of a session will be £5.50 per child. 
 
The club will be based in the Fountains Pre-School building, and children will 
be collected by a member of Pre-School staff at the end of the school day and 
taken to the club. 
 
This provision will run as a trial for the next half term where we will closely 
monitor the uptake and viability of the provision.  If the uptake improves then 
we can discuss how we can evolve the offer for example having themed nights 
and healthy food options together with a more frequent occurrence of school 
staff attending the sessions. 
 
We are very happy that we are able to work collaboratively with Pre-School to 
offer this service to ensure that we can positively assist those parents who 
require the option of a wrap around care facility. 
 
If you would like to book your child(ren) into this club, please contact Pre-school 
on 01765 620019. 
 
Please find attached the amended clubs provision for the next half term. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Acheson 
Headteacher 
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